
Summer’s
Stay & Pray Dates*

*some dates may change in Summer 2 due
to seasonal events such as Sports Day.

All sessions will take place at 3pm:
EYFS: Wed 10th July

Class 2: Wed 26th June
Class 3: Wed 12th June
Class 5: Wed 19th June

Class 5/6: Wed 5th June
Class 6: Wed 3rd July

DDay’s 80th Anniversary

Our pupils should be very proud of
all of the questions they asked, the
respect they showed and the
discussions they held relating to the
anniversary. A very important day.

Whole School dates for
Summer 2

We are looking forward to next
Thursday’s music concert. The
performance to parents with
tickets begins at 2pm.

On the same Thursday, after
school we have our discos.
Pupils in our Early Years must
be supervised by their parents.
As always, any parental help
on the evening for sweet bags
etc is much appreciated.
Please do let the office know. 

On Wednesday 19th June, we
have our KS2 Sports Day. We
invite parents to join from
1:30pm. 

On Wednesday 26th June we
will have our Sports Day for
EYFS and KS1. ‘Start of the week’
parents will join in the am and
the rest of parents can join
from 1:30pm. EYFS staff will
give F1 and F2 further detail.

A reminder that on 15th July,
we will be having a leavers
mass and prize giving at
Marist. More details to follow,
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Dates for wb 10th

12th: Class 3/4 & 4 PE @ SMC
12th: Class 3's Stay & Pray @ 3pm
13th: Music Concert @ 2pm
13th: FS & KS1 Disco 4 - 5pm
13th: KS2 Disco 5:15 - 6:15pm
14th: Year 4 Multiplication Timestables Check

LKS2 Materials for DT
Thank you to those who have
already donated materials to
Classes 3, 3/4 and 4. Their DT
project focuses on creating
repurposed mixed media tote
bags. We are kindly asking for
pupils to bring in a range of
materials: towels, shirts, sheets,
curtains, any fabric. As long as you
feel a pupil can get a needle
through it to sew, we will take it!

Ambassadors of Hull
Congratulations to 4 of our pupils
who won the Hull Ambassadors
competition. The pupils’ artworks
have been chosen to be displayed
on a telephone box which is
located near Beverly Gate in Hull’s
city centre. Well done all. 


